
THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 15th March 2020 

MONDAY 7.00pm Kingston District Chamber Music Society Concert 
TUESDAY 1.10pm Lunchtime Concert – Douglas Tang – Organ 
 7.00pm Badminton 
WEDNESDAY 10.30am Wednesday Fellowship 
 7.00pm Malden Fortnight committee Meeting  
THURSDAY 2.00pm Creative Arts 
 7.00pm Panto Rehearsal 
FRIDAY 2.10pm Dancing Memories 
SATURDAY  10.00am Coffee Bar – West Barnes Singers 
 2.00pm Alison Bullett’s Pupils’ Concert 
SUNDAY 22nd March 
 10.30am All Age Worship led by Ms Sally Rush 
 3.00pm  Afternoon Tea & Chat - Thinking about images of  

  God and the limits of what we can say about God 
 

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
KCHA (Kingston Churches’ Housing Association)     Alzheimer’s Society 
 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 
George Alleyne is suffering with kidney stone stones and is rather poorly.  
He is going into hospital on the 23rd to have them removed.  Please 
remember George, Eleanor and the family in your prayers. 
 
We have received the following letter  
“We would like to express our appreciation of the care shown by the 
people of ‘Wesley’s’ last Friday when Bernard fainted there after enjoying a 
lovely cuppa.  We were home by 5pm that day, with a recommendation 
that his mediation be reviewed!   
Thank you from both of us, Bernard and Sue Cox” 
 

COFFEE BAR VACANCY – SATURDAY 4TH APRIL 
Please let Sarah know if you would like to run a coffee morning and cake 
sale in Wesley’s on Saturday 4th April and raise money for your favourite 
charity. 
 

The Church collection for 8th March was £225.68 plus an average for 
weekly direct giving of £606.   

 
CORONAVIRUS  
At the moment we are planning to keep calm and carry on, with Sunday 
services continuing as normal.  We ask people to use their common sense.  
If you feel unwell, please stay at home but let us know that you are unwell 
and also if we can do anything to help. 
 

SNOW WHITE AND FRIENDS 
Saturday 4th April 2pm and 7pm 
Tickets are now on sale in Wesley’s 
Adults £6, concessions £4, under 16 £3 
 
Can anyone help with applying make up for the 
performances?  Please see Julia 
 

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 
The deadline for the November edition is Friday 20th March. 
Please send any contributions to john.cronin@iii.gmail.com 
You can also leave them in the editor's pigeon hole in the Welcome Area. 
           John Cronin 
 

WESLEY’S ROTA  
There are rather a lot of gaps that Rosie the Rota Rabbit 
needs help filling over the next two weeks.  Please help 
if you can, thank you: 
 
Friday 20th March 10.00am BOTH SLOTS 
Thursday 26th March 10.00am & 12.00 
  

MARCH 21ST  
Alison Bullett is having a pupils’ concert in the Church on Saturday March 
21st from 2pm onwards.  Do come along to hear a variety of instruments 
played by children and young people of all levels, from Grade 1-6. Entry is 
free, with a retiring collection, and there will be tea and cake to follow. 
  

mailto:john.cronin@iii.gmail.com


STEWARD SUPPORT TEAM 
Alison and Julie need a team of people who will help out on a Sunday 
morning. 
The role is: 
Arrive about 10.10 and check all is completed in church. 
Be in the welcome area for the church service greeting late-comers 
Dismantle the flowers at the end of the service. 
 See Alison or Julie at the end of the service. Many thanks 
 

SPEIRS HOUSE 
Just a reminder that we sing hymns at this Care Home at the top of Trapps 
Lane, usually on the last Thursday in the month.  Everyone is welcome to 
join us, 3-4pm. 
The next dates are March 26th, April 9th (special Maundy Thursday service 
with Communion) and April 30th. 
See Alison for details or to request a lift from the church. 
 

SKIP UPDATE 
The skip will be arriving on Maundy Thursday, 9th April so could all 
organisations/church departments please ensure that they have a good 
sort out.  If you are not able to be here over the Easter weekend to put the 
stuff in the skip yourself, please could you label it ‘SKIP’ and ensure that 
Mick, Sarah or Julia know where it is. 

Mick Taviner, Chairman Property Committee 
 
 

This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated by Tony Chalk and arranged by 
Julia Morton. 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 

 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Church Office Telephone 020 8942 1288 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk  
Hilary Warner (Wesley's Coffee Bar Development Worker) 
 nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com (Tue & Thu 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666
 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk 
 

Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or call 020 8942 1288 by 2pm Thursday 

 

 

 
 

Sunday 15th March 2020 
Third Sunday of Lent 

 
 10.30am Morning Worship  
   Local Arrangement led by congregation 
 
 

WELCOME 
 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 

 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCLI Licence No. 4804 
 
 

 


